
To,                                                                                      Date: 20.05.2020 

Shri Vijay Bahadur Singh 

Technical Advisor 

U.P. Real Estate Regulatory Authority 

 

 

 

Sub: application no. ID20843 (Mahavir Heights Phase 2A) 

 

Dear Sir, 

In reference to the captioned subject, we hereby submit that the Project Mahavir Heights 

Phase 2A started on 1-9-2018 and completed on 31-12-2019 and accordingly the application 

for completion certificate with Varanasi Development Authority has been submitted on 

31.12.2019. However, due to Covid-19 lockdown we are yet to receive the Completion 

Certificate and we expect to receive the CC from VDA by 30th September, 2020 and we 

assure to provide a copy of the Completion Certificate once it is received. 

Further, we request you to register our project Mahavir Heights Phase 2A on UP-RERA 

Portal. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

for, Mahavir Heights 

 

sd/- 

Jayant Malhotra 

 


















